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AUCKLAND HOME BIRTH ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 7093 Wellesley Street Auckland

HOME
BIRTH

A SAFE ALTERNATIVE

October 23, 1985
Dear Petgr and Gail,

It was brought to the attention of our executive committee at our
meeting. last week that you have kindly and generously produced
the bumper stickers at no charge to the Homebirth Association.

On behalf of the Agsociation may I extend a huge thank you to
you both,

As you are probably aware we are planning to have the bumper
stickers on display at our regional conference in Hamilton on
Novemver 2nd and our own Homebirth Week windup on November 3rd.
Perhaps we will see you there. Thank you once again.

Warm regards,

Lillian Dunn
Secretary HBA



